ON
TRANSLINK BUSES
AT ALL TIMES

Beginning June 25, all TransLink buses and
Community Shuttles in the Greater Vancouver region
will be officially designated as Fare Paid Zones.

All customers must carry a valid proof of payment
(ticket, pass or validated FareSaver) whenever they
are aboard a TransLink vehicle. Fare enforcement
will be conducted by Transit Police officers and
Transit Security members. Anyone who fails to
produce a valid fare upon request will be asked to
leave the vehicle and risks facing a fine of $173.

All vehicles will be clearly marked as Fare Paid Zones.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Please visit www.translink.bc.ca or
call 604-953-3333
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